Personally do not support the new legislation in changing the way that youth
allowance to be made available to Rural students.

As a Professional in Rural Area (originally from Metro) for over 20 years my family
and | are seriously considering now moving back to Metropolitan area due to
additional costs in providing appropriate education for our Children



